
 

DOJ SCANDAL AND COVER UP 
DOJ officials taking bribes to aid and abet Islamic Muslims 

to obtain "illegal" permanent residence in 
these United States who are, in turn, 
using this illegal residence to assist 

OSAMA BIN LADEN TERRORISTS 
September 11, 2001 

Mr. Guy Lewis, U. S. Attorney 
Southern District of Florida 
99 NE 4th Street 
Miami  FL   33132 

Dear U. S. Attorney Lewis: 

Enclosed is a letter dated August 16, 2001, from the DOJ, Criminal Division, Executive Office, on behalf of 
U.S. Attorney General John Ashcroft which I received in response to my letter dated August 9, 2001 (copy 
enclosed) regarding the above entitled matter.  I am writing to confirm the validity of this letter and to verify 
that your office has received the multitude of documents I submitted to Attorney General Ashcroft and former 
FBI Director Louis Freeh. 

In light of the multiple terrorist attacks on OUR American soil today I am forwarding the enclosed documents 
in hope this material will finally be taken seriously and immediate action taken to reduce, or in some way 
minimize what will assuredly be future terrorist attacks in Our Beloved America on Our Beloved Americans.  
Is Disneyworld, the largest tourist attraction in the world, one of Our American icons next? 

Enclosed are my letters to Attorney General Ashcroft dated February 20 and 26, 2001, March 28, 2001, and 
to FBI Director Louis Freeh dated January 6, 2001 relating information in the above entitled matter.  

Also enclosed is the New York Times article dated May 23, 1999 regarding the arrest of Osama bin Laden 
lieutenant, Orlando cabbie Egyptian terrorist Ihab Ali and the related AOL Orlando chat room which took 
place later that day confirming my concerns of government officials taking bribes to assure "illegal" green 
cards from mala fide Islamic Muslim Moroccans engaged in aiding and abetting this Egyptian terrorist Ihab 
Ali and his subversive associates (in Orlando and Miami) who participated in the bombings of the Kenya/
Tanzania Embassies. 

It is despicably, blatantly apparent that there have been "pay offs" of select DOJ federal officials at the INS 
Office of Internal Audit, the FBI in Orlando and Tampa and the OIG in Ft. Lauderdale to suppress material 
evidence, coerce, harass and threaten outside informants and myself, and to keep the extensive bribery 
conspiracies and criminal activities at the Orlando office of former Congr. McCollum, the Assistant U.S. 
Attorney's office in Orlando, the INS Orlando Sub Office and Inspections at the Orlando airport covered up. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Schneider 

Faxed and Priority Mail w/conf delivery 

cc:  DOJ Attorney General John Ashcroft 
       DOJ FBI Director Robert Mueller 
       Donald Appignani, Attorney 

MS Mary Schneider
4392 White Pine Avenue, Orlando  FL   32811 

Home/Voice Mail: (407) 296-8034 
Office: (407) 816-4641


